
Notice of Public Meeting 
 
The Town of Johnson Selectboard will be holding a public meeting for the purpose of hearing public 
comments concerning the funds available as part of the American Rescue Plan Act. 
 
The public hearing has been scheduled for: 
 

DATE:  June 8th, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
PLACE:  Johnson Town Clerk’s Office 

 
Statement of Purpose: The meeting is being held to solicit public comments regarding the use of 
American Rescue Plan Act funds. 


